
 

 

 

 

 

21 February 2024 

Dear Lesley, 

Consideration of proposals for Sustainable Farming Scheme 

I thought it would be helpful to notify you that the Climate Change, Environment and Infrastructure 

Committee has agreed to undertake work on the proposed Sustainable Farming Scheme (SFS) insofar 

as it relates to the Committee’s remit.  

 

The Committee intends to complete evidence gathering by the end of March, with a view to 

reporting in May. I trust this will provide sufficient time for you to take account of the Committee’s 

recommendations before finalising the SFS. 

 

We do not anticipate inviting you to give evidence at this stage, but should this change I will ask the 

Clerking team to contact your office.  

 

I am copying this letter to Julie James MS, Minister for Climate Change, and Paul Davies MS, Chair of 

the Economy, Trade and Rural Affairs Committee. 

 

Regards, 

 

Llyr Gruffydd MS,  

Chair, Climate Change, Environment and Infrastructure Committee 

Pwyllgor Newid Hinsawdd,  
yr Amgylchedd a Seilwaith 
— 
Climate Change, Environment,  
and Infrastructure Committee 

Senedd Cymru 
Bae Caerdydd, Caerdydd, CF99 1SN 

SeneddHinsawdd@senedd.cymru 
senedd.cymru/SeneddHinsawdd 

0300 200 6565 

— 
Welsh Parliament 

Cardiff Bay, Cardiff, CF99 1SN 
SeneddClimate@senedd.wales 

senedd.wales/SeneddClimate 
0300 200 6565 

Lesley Griffiths MS 

Minister for Rural Affairs and North Wales, and 

Trefnydd 
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Croesewir gohebiaeth yn Gymraeg neu Saesneg. 

We welcome correspondence in Welsh or English. 


